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63680F Brake Drum Update  
 
The purpose of this bulletin is to notify customers of the recent change to Webb’s 63680F brake 
drum. Webb’s original drum design has four recessed text pockets located in the outside back 
face of the brake drum. The updated drum design will have three recessed text pads located at 
the outside wraparound portion of the brake drum. The image below provides a visual comparison 
for customers to differentiate the original design from the updated design. Please note, this 
change does not affect the fit, form, or function of the brake drum.  

Once the current 63680F inventory is depleted, this change will become effective immediately. If 
you have any questions regarding this bulletin, please contact Webb’s Engineering department 
via email to engineering@webbwheel.com or call 800-633-3256. 
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